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Media Advisory

 

City of Duluth to hold vigil for Sheila St. Clair 

Thursday, September 15, 2022 |12:30 PM | City Hall, 411 W. 1st St., Duluth

 

[Duluth, MN] On Thursday, September 15 at 12:30 pm, the public and media are invited to
come to the steps of City Hall for a vigil for Sheila St. Clair.

55-year-old Sheila St. Clair was reported as a missing person to the Duluth Police Department
on Thursday, September 10, 2015. She’s identified as a Native American female that was last
seen in the Duluth area on Thursday, August 20, 2015.

This vigil is an opportunity to remind the public to come forward with any information they may
have about Sheila’s whereabouts, no matter how small, and to keep Sheila in hearts and minds
across the Duluth area. The Duluth Police Department shares the community’s desire and
concern to see that justice is served in her case.

 

When: Thursday, September 15, 2022 at 12:30 pm

Where: Steps of City Hall: 411 W 1st St, Duluth, MN 55802

Why: Vigil for Sheila St. Clair
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